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Those Celebrating 

Birthdays this Month… 

 

Frances Berryman –6th 

 

Mary Mathis – 7th 

 

Joan Embry – 10th 

 

Ruth Godwin – 13th 

 

Jean Lawrence – 23rd 

 

Frances Green – 23rd 

 

Margaret Ward – 31st 

 

Patricia Parker – 31st 

 

MARCH 2024 

 

 



  

 

 

Don’t forget to set your clocks AHEAD one hour before going to bed 

Saturday evening, the 9th.   

Daylight Saving Time begins which means more daylight hours to 

enjoy! 

 

HELP IN WELCOMING THESE NEW RESIDENTS TO OUR  

OAK GROVE COMMUNITY 

Doug Douville – IL apt 303 

Sally Bentley – IL apt 117 

Ann Carlton – AL apt 42 

  
 

Let’s roll out the Welcome Mat! Extend the hand of friendship. 

Please take a few minutes and introduce yourself to these new residents. 

IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN.  TIME TO  

“SPRING FORWARD”! 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS 

SUNDAY, MARCH 10TH 

 

 

 

TUESDAY, MARCH 5TH IS PRIMARY ELECTION DAY 

 

If you plan to vote at the polls, please register your name on the 

transportation sheet in the Activity Book.  We will be providing transportation 

to and from our voting location which is, Aldersgate Methodist Church on 

Vaughn Road. 

 

Please remember to bring a photo ID with you. 

 

Time Scheduled to leave is:  10:00 a.m. 

 

Please refer to the back of this page for offices on the ballot and dates for 

deadlines. 

 



  
BE PREPARED IF SEVERE WEATHER COMES OUR WAY! 

 

 In the event of a tornado warning with the city sirens 

 sounding, Oak Grove Inn staff will activate our own in-

 house tornado alarm system to notify ALL residents of the 

 situation.  The alarm is similar to that of our Fire Alarm but 

 interspersed with several seconds of silence.  This pattern is 

 repeated for several minutes until it’s de-activated by a staff 

 member.  All AL residents are to go into the hallway. 
 

For Independent Living - you must go to the first floor to an interior 

hallway (not the Lobby).  It is permissible to use the elevators during this 

time.  Those who use walkers, bring them with you to sit on.  It is also 

recommended that you bring a pillow to use as protection to cover your head 

in case of flying debris. 
 

*** Remember, the first Wednesday of each month the City of Montgomery 

will sound (test) their siren system unless there is already severe weather 

predicted. 
1 

MARCH IS NATIONAL PEANUT MONTH 

IT’S TIME TO GO NUTS! 

 

Nuts for peanuts, that is!  On Tuesday, March 12th at 

3:00 p.m. in the AL Activity Area, we’ll have several  

variations of the famous Mr. Peanut to select from and 

sample. 

 

 

 

Choose from boiled, both regular and Cajun flavored, plain roasted, or 

honey roasted.  Just to name a few. 

 
 

 



 

  

MARCH CRAFTS WITH CHRIS & LYNN 

MAKING STRING EASTER EGGS 
 

We’re bringing back a craft that we did 

years ago, that actually Oak Grove Inn 

benefitted from because they have been 

used to decorate with each year at 

Easter.  However, over the years some of 

the eggs have collapsed from packing 

and / or the heat in storage. 
 

So, if your willing to roll up your sleeves and get a little messy, we 

could use some new eggs to hang on our new white, lit trees in each 

lobby. 
 

Register your name on the Activity Sheet so we’ll know how many 

supplies to have on hand. 

 

Please refer to the March Activity Calendar for dates and times. 

 

 

     Wednesday, March 13th:  This month the Lunch 

     Bunch group picks back up with a trip to one of 

     everybody’s favorite places.  The bus will leave at 

     10:30 a.m. to head to Grady, Alabama to enjoy the 

     homestyle cooking of Red’s Little Schoolhouse 

     Restaurant.   

 

 

     Wednesday, March 20th:  Back by popular demand, 

     the Supper Club group will be heading north to 

     Millbrook, Alabama and dining at, The Catfish 

     House.  The set-up of their coleslaw, white beans 

     with relish, and hush puppies is worth the trip 

     there alone.  We’ll leave at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

OAK GROVE INN’S PRE- 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY 

CELEBRATION 

FRIDAY, MARCH 15TH 

 

Get ready for St. Patrick’s Day on Friday afternoon, March 15th 

at our 3:00 Happy Hour.  Come to the IL Dining Room for some 

FUN, FOOD, and FROLIC for our annual ST. PATTY’S DAY HAPPY 

HOUR!  Those that attend will qualify for our IRISH 

SWEEPSTAKES where you could have a winning ticket for the 

various door prizes to be given away.  Be sure you wear 

something GREEN (or......... take the risk of getting pinched)!  

Entertainment will be provided by Wayne & Margaret Alexander. 

 

  

The Times of Your Life!.......... 
 
We want to celebrate with you as you have those “Proud” moments in your life!  

If you would like to share with everyone some of those moments that are 

occurring (i.e.; special recognitions or awards, anniversaries, weddings, new 

babies in the family) please contact Chris by the 15th of each month to submit 

your information or announcement.   

 

WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU AND ABOUT YOU! 

 

 

 

Clara Coughlin proudly announces the birth of her 15th great-grandchild.  

Eugene (Gene) Philip Mangum was born January 18th to parents, Philip and 

Jessica Mangum.  The family resides in New Orleans, LA. 

 



 

  

OAK GROVE INN SENIORS MAKING A DIFFERENCE! 

 

      OUR SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS HAS DONE IT

      AGAIN!  THE CLASS IS GROWING AND THEY

      ARE DOING GREAT THINGS!  FROM RAISING 

      FUNDS TO BUY LIVESTOCK TO SEND TO  

      THIRD WORLD COUNTRIES, TO HELPING  

      GOD’S MOST PRECIOUS GIFT, THE   

      CHILDREN. 
 

      HERE PICTURED IS GENE KLINE WHO WAS

      PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE CLASS 

      COLLECTED $500.00 WHICH WILL BE GOING

      TO ST. JUDE CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL.  ST.  

      JUDE’S IS KNOWN FOR THEIR RESEARCH 

AND TREATMENT FOR CHILDREN DIAGNOSED WITH CANCER. 

 

 

MARCH’S EMPLOYEE COOK OFF 

Thursday, March 14th at 3:00 p.m. 

IL Dining Room 

 

National Pi Day is an annual celebration held on March 14th to honor the 

mathematical constant π (pi).  Pi is a non-repeating, non-terminating 

decimal that represents the ratio of the circumference of a circle to its 

diameter.  Now you know the scientific significance of March 14th but 

we’re turning it into a fun experience.  Instead of Pi, we’re adding an “e” 

and now we have Pie. 

 

So, this month’s Employee Cook off is actually a Bake-off.  Three 

employees have challenged each other as to who has the BEST RECIPE 

FOR APPLE COBBLER.  Our participants this month 

are; Ellen Fowler, Lynn Mann, and Danielle Prieur. 

Who will make the winning dish?  Only you can 

decide by taking the taste test of each of the three 

dishes and voting for the one you like best. 
 



 

  YOUR HELP IS DESPARATELY NEEDED! 

MONDAY, MARCH 18TH AT 2:00 P.M. 

 

     We need your help in filling the hundreds of 

    plastic eggs with candy (all of which Oak 

    Grove Inn will provide).  Just come to the AL 

    activity area and we will work on filling the 

    eggs so that they will be ready for the  

    children’s Easter Egg Hunt on the 20th. 

  

We greatly appreciate your help! 

 

WE ARE EGG-CITED TO ANNOUNCE 

THAT OUR EASTER EGG HUNT 

HAS BEEN SCHEDULED!!! 

WED., MARCH 20th AT 10:45 A.M. 

 

    Get ready for plenty of egg-citement and fun  

    for ALL ages as Oak Grove Inn hosts our own  

    Easter Egg Hunt!  Those of you who can help in 

hiding the eggs hop, hop, hop on over to the AL Activity area that 

morning around 10:00. The egg hunt will be outdoors (*weather 

permitting) along the front-side of the Assisted Living building.  At 

10:45 a class of approximately 26, 5-year-olds from Frazer Church 

Childcare Center will arrive to scurry about to find as many of 

those colorful candy-filled eggs as they possibly can.  There will 

also be a Gold & Silver egg with a little something extra ($$) inside 

each one.  Those of you who have young Grands or Great-grand- 

children, please feel free to invite them to be a part of our Egg 

Hunt, too.  After the egg hunt, the Frazer Childcare group will 

stay to sing a few songs to everyone. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

           Friday, March 29th, 2024 

          Good Friday Service and  

    Communion at 10:00 a.m. 

                 in the IL Dining Room 

 

Good Friday Service will be held in the IL dining room and 

everyone is welcome to attend.  We are happy to announce 

that Mark Bethea, Senior Pastor at Montgomery’s First Baptist 

Church, will be leading us in worship.  During the service, Mr. 

Jeff Mayton and our own O’Neal Green will be serving 

communion to those who would like to participate.   

 

 

EASTER SUNDAY…….HE IS RISEN;  

HE IS RISEN INDEED! 

MARCH 31ST 

 

Join us on this Easter Sunday as First United  

Methodist Church conducts our Sunday School 

Class.  The class meets at 9:30 a.m. in the IL 

Extended dining room. 

Invite someone new to attend with you! 

 

 

EASTER SUNDAY LUNCH MENU 
 

Spiral Cut Glazed Ham  

Pineapple Casserole 

Potato Salad 

Green Beans 

Deviled Eggs 

Roll 

Dessert:  Coconut Cake  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oak Grove Inn 
3801 Oak Grove Drive 
Montgomery, AL 36116 
Phone  334.215.8881 
Fax  334.215.8115 

Check out our web site at; 
www.OakGroveInn.org 
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OAK GROVE INN 
 

 


